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Roxene Carroll

Dear Planning Panels Victoria, I wish to support the submission presented by the 
Department of Environment, Land & Planning  at Manningham City Council's 
Function Centre on 29th May, 2019.  One part of the proposal was  that the old 
Bulleen Drive In Site be reverted to bushland and native vegetation along the Yarra 
River. As well as supporting the proposal for the area up to Bulleen Road be 
designed for recreational open space to including a linking Yarra River walking and 
cycling track to Heide Museum and beyond.  I live opposite the old Drive In site and 
locals are distressed at the potential loss of trees and vegetation which will occur 
with the NEL construction - so would hope that the area could be returned to bush 
and open space post construction. The cultural hub would also be supported but I 
have some concerns for the proposed amendments to allow a 17 metre high 
development at Yarra Valley Country Club.  Thank you for the opportunity to 
comment. Sincerely Roxene Carroll
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